
 

 

 

ACCEPTED REASONS FOR EXEMPTION 

From the Montgomery County Lodging Tax 

RESOLUTION No. 80-935 

 

• Federal government employees whose room charges are a direct 
billing to the Federal Government. 

 

• Individuals staying in the same room for a period of 30 consecutive 
days or longer. 

 

• Rooms used for the sole purpose of a meeting or a seminar. 

 

No other reasons for exemption will be accepted for the purposes of the 
3% Montgomery County Lodging Tax.  If you have questions please call 
937-225-4735. 


